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Mister President,
Viet Nam welcomes the delegation of Serbia and thanks them for the national UPR report. 
We welcome a number of measures taken by Serbia to carry out recommendations since the adoption of its third UPR report, including the adoption of amendments to the Law on the Prohibition of Discrimination in 2021, introducing improvements to the anti-discrimination framework. 
In a spirit of constructive dialogue, we wish to recommend to Serbia:
First, improve the normative framework for the promotion and protection of children’s rights. 
Second, continue its efforts to combat domestic violence. 
In conclusion, Viet Nam wishes Serbia every success with this UPR cycle. 
Thank you, Mister President./.
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